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24 DECEMBER 2021 

Recipient	Namey	Yoshitaka	Fukada,	Ph.D.,	President	of	Japanese	Society	of	Chronobiology	
Street	Address,	City,	ST	ZIP	Code	The	University	of	Tokyo,	Hongo	7-3-1,	Bunkyo-ku,	Tokyo	113-0033,	Japan	

	

Memorandum	of	Understanding	

	

Dear	Professor	Fukada,	

The	Board	 of	Directors	 of	 the	 EBRS	 unanimously	 supports	 a	 ‘Memorandum	of	Understanding’	 (MOU)	 between	 the	
European	Biological	Rhythms	Society	(EBRS)	and	the	Japan	Society	of	Chronobiology	(JSC).	As	part	of	the	MOU,	we	agree	
to	reciprocal	arrangements	which	welcome	members	of	both	societies	to	attend	EBRS	or	JSC	meetings	and	other	events	
at	the	member	rates	published	by	the	host	society.	

We	applaud	formalizing	this	arrangement	as	it	functions	to	improve	exchange	and	to	increase	collaborations	between	
scientists	from	our	societies.	

Sincerely,	 	

Prof.	Martha	Merrow,	Ph.D.	

PRESIDENT, EUROPEAN BIOLOGICAL RHYTHMS SOCIETY 

	

	

	

	

	 	


